
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd November 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Mrs Mullick, Class 7 Teacher will be going on maternity leave and her last day with us will be 

on Friday 24th November. 

Miss Kiddy has been in school full time since Monday 20th November working with  

Mrs Mullick and your children. 

I am sure you would like to join me in wishing Mrs Mullick all the very best for her time on 

her maternity leave. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs R Turner 

Deputy Head Teacher 


